
 

 

3rd June 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Nursery Sports Day 

Tuesday 23rd June 2015 
 
We are writing to let you know that the Nursery will be holding their end of year Sports Day 
on Tuesday 23rd June and we would like to invite you to attend this event. 
 
Weather permitting, we are planning to walk to The Field of Oz, which is a small green space, 
along Oswald Road where we will have our Sports Day activities. We hope to arrive at The Field 
of Oz for 9.45am; children should attend Nursery at the normal time of 8.45am. Appropriate 
clothing should also be worn, including a school T-shirt, a school jumper and appropriate 
footwear. 
 
This will be a wonderful opportunity to watch your child take part in an end of year Sports Day 
and we would love for our parents and carers to come and join us. We would really appreciate 
it if any parents/carers could volunteer to help for this occasion; if you are able to assist us, 
please speak to your child’s key worker. 
 
Please fill out the slip below to provide permission for your child to take part in our Nursery 
Sports Day on The Field of Oz. 
 
Kind regards 
 
The Nursery Staff 
 

 

 

Nursery Sports Day Permission Slip 
 

I consent for my child to attend the Sports Day on the Field of Oz on Tuesday 23rd June 2015. 
 
Child’s name: ________________________________________________________________ 
 
Signed (Parent/Carer): _______________________________________________________ 


